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"to do" and "done" folders help organize worksheets, notices, and items to be signed by parents, as well
as provide a central place to store completed assignments.

6. Conduct a weekly clean-up. Encourage your scholar to sort through book bags and notebooks on a
weekly basis. Old tests and papers should be organized and kept in a separate file at home.

7. Create a household schedule. Try to establish and stick to a regular dinnertime and a regular
bedtime. This will help your child fall into a pattern at home. Children with a regular bedtime go to
school well rested. Limit screen time such as television watching and computer play to specific periods
of time during the day and never within 30 minutes of going to bed. It is highly recommended to limit
television time to the weekends.

8. Keep a master calendar. Keep a large, wall-sized calendar for the household that lists the family's
commitments, schedules for extracurricular activities, days off from school, and major events at home
and at school. Note dates when your scholar has big exams or due dates for projects. This will help
family members keep track of each other's activities and avoid scheduling conflicts.

9. Prepare for the day ahead. Before your scholar goes to bed, she should pack schoolwork and books in
a book bag. The next day's clothes should be laid out with shoes, socks, and accessories. This will cut
down on morning confusion and allow your child to prepare quickly for the day ahead.

10. Provide needed support while your child is learning to become more organized. Help your scholar
develop organizational skills by photocopying checklists and schedules and attaching them to the
refrigerator. Gently remind her about filling in calendar dates and keeping papers and materials
organized. Most important, set a good example.

Leave at Home

While at school, your scholar is expected to be highly engaged in intellectual inquiry. Items that might
disrupt learning or cause injuries must be left at home. These items include such things as CELL PHONES,
smart tablets, smart watches, chewing gum, fidget spinners, skates, squirt guns, skateboards, sports
balls, electronic pets, yo-yos, toys, electronic games, digital devices, cameras, hand held video game
devices, trading cards (Pokémon, etc), and all forms of pocket knives. These items and other items that

become a problem will be taken away by the teacher or principal, locked in the front office and returned

only to a parent/quardian.

Scholar cell phones and other cellular devices to include smart watches are prohibited on Paideia

campuses because they are distractions to the learning environment. \We understand that some

scholars need a cell phone during their journey home at the end of the day. Therefore, cell phones must
be turned off and stowed in a backpack upon entering the school grounds. Cell phones and other

personal items that are broken or stolen are not the responsibility of the school.

Parties and Classroom Celebrations
Classroom birthday celebrations should follow these guidelines:
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e Scholars are recognized by their teachers on their birthdays when permitted by the family

e 2:30-3:00 Reserve time at the end of the day for birthday celebrations

e Only water in plastic screw-top bottles is allowed in the classroom

e Treats should be store-bought — in keeping with a healthy environment, the school highly
discourages cupcake and candy treats and prefers fruit or other healthy treats. Check with your
scholar’s teacher for approved treat items.

o Keep it Simple

e Please make sure treats are eaten before students leave for the bus.

e Birthday treats are not allowed during lunch due to state imposed nutritional requirements and
time constraints in the cafeteria

e Birthday party announcements should not be passed out at school unless the entire class is
invited.

e NO BALLOONS. Due to their distractive nature balloon bouquets are not allowed on campus.
Due to serious health concerns, front office staff has been directed not to allow balloons to be
taken to classrooms.

Holiday celebrations: It is the responsibility of the administration to protect academic time on task.
Holiday parties may be held at the end of the day. Halloween parties are not allowed due to their
disruptive nature. Valentine celebrations should be tied to the Paideia mission to “... Live, to Love, to
Learn, and to Leave a Legacy” and may include card exchanges if all students are involved, but not gift
exchanges.

Photo Release
All families are asked to sign permission on a photo release form. This form allows the school to use

photos and videos of our scholars during real-time learning activities for marketing and training
purposes. This includes individual pictures, group pictures and videos for school, classroom, and the
Paideia website. This permission can be revoked at any time by the parent signing a new form.

National Elementary Honor Society
Paideia Academy South Phoenix has established a chapter of the National Elementary Honor Society

(NEHS) to recognize our most outstanding scholars. The national office approved our chapter of this
prestigious national student recognition programs, and we undertake the process of inducting new
members each fall. More than just an honor roll, National Honor Societies engages its members in
service activities and leadership development that help strengthen the programs at school and improve
life in the community.

The decision to bring NEHS to Paideia Academy is an indication of a commitment to acknowledge the
hard work of high achieving and well-rounded scholars. The National Honor Societies is the nation’s
premier organization recognizing outstanding students who demonstrate excellence in the areas of
scholarship, responsibility, leadership, service, citizenship, and character.

For more information about NJHS, visit www.njhs.org
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